A workshop of the Honey Brook Township Board of Supervisors was called to order at 7:05 p.m. Supervisors Tracy Olsen, John McHugh, and Travis Stacey were present, as well as Acting Township Manager Steven Landes.

The Board discussed various matters in the Township, including but not limited to: the Planning Module for Poplar Realty and Resolution 3-2015, Act 537 Plan Revision; Melissa Needles application to serve on the Planning Commission; the James B. Stoltzfus waiver request; Landchester Properties time extension request to October 15, 2015; payroll service; and the multi-municipal comp plan.

Meeting adjourned around 8:00 pm.
Respectfully submitted,
Steven Landes, Acting Township Manager